PARENT FORUM
SEPTEMBER 2021
WE DID …..
YOU SAID ……


Could we ask parents to make a donation of one book to the library, particularly for Owls and Squirrels
We asked – and parents generously donated !! We now have a fabulous book collection and the children are really excited about going to the library



An age-related reading list has been sent to all parents and put onto our website
It would be useful for parents if they had a list of suggested reading at home for their child’s age group



Could we carry out a reading challenge this year, but with different levels of books?
We are currently carrying out a ‘reading in funny places’ challenge and we are planning to carry out our next one for World Book day in March



Could we have the same format of spelling homework in all classes?
KS1 and KS2 got together and are now using the same format for spelling homework




Mrs Black is now producing reading corner letters every half term 
A reading corner letter, giving advice to parents about writing would be a good idea

We are still looking into this!!

Could we buy books written by child authors?


Parent volunteers have kindly been coming into school to hear children read and to run the library for us.  We have delayed anything else due to Covid 19
We talked about parent volunteers to hear children read and particular skills that parents may be able to come to school and share with children 


	
All classes will be making a whole class book this term
We talked about encouraging children to write their own books in school, which could be kept in the class or hall library and they could also write song lyrics




Taking into account feedback from the parent questionnaire as well, we will be producing a weekly newsletter every Thursday


Could we send out a Woburn monthly news bulletin?

We talked about asking for parent help at the allotments and starting up forest school again this year
Three parents kindly volunteered to help at the allotments.  We are currently planning forest school activities

